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Fraser Valley Regional District
NOTICE OF PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO EXISTING

PROCEDURES BYLAW

 PUBLIC NOTICE

LEGISLATIVE 

SERVICES

The Fraser Valley Regional District Board is considering
changes to the FVRD Board and Committee Procedures Bylaw

1600, 2020 at their May 22, 2025 Board meeting. The proposed
amendments include changes to tie vote procedures, general
housekeeping updates and future changes to Board meeting

start times effective November 2026.

Starting Friday, May 16, 2025 a copy of the draft amendments
may be reviewed at www.fvrd.ca or at the FVRD Office at 1-

45950 Cheam Avenue, Chilliwack, BC, Monday through Friday,
8:30am to 4:30pm. 

If you have any questions, contact Jaime Van Nes, Director of
Legislative Services at jvannes@fvrd.ca 

or 604-702-5000.
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